

## Water & Wastewater Plants



## MEMORANDUM

TO: Rupert Schweinhagen, Finance Director

FROM: Roger L. Noblit, Director of Water & Wastewater

SUBJECT: Bill for Additional Wastewater From Clevite

DATE: Oct. 3, 1991

As of the April 15, 1991 Clevite Industries, Inc. has been discharging additional wastewater to our collection system from their own treatment facility. Because of an oversight we have not billed them to date for any of this additional flow. Therefore we need to bill them for the following volumes that were discharge to our system.

April 1991 - 1,502,300 gallons

May 1991 - 3,856,400 gallons

June 1991 - 3,737,100 gallons

July 1991 - 3,862,600 gallons

August 1991 3,797,600 gallons

September 1991 - 4,105,100 gallons
Total - 20,861,100 gallons
\*Meter reading for Oct. 1st. -4354000

They have asked if we could spread the total amount due over a number of months, rather than in one large bill because of the period of five months that they were not billed. By my calculations the total they presently owe would be \$7,530.08 for the period. Please also keep in mind that they brought this matter to my attention, because they were concerned that they had not received a bill for the additional discharge. We also need to notify the meter readers that they need to read one additional meter at Clevite, which measures this discharge. The meter is located in their EPA building and can be checked by our personnel. If they check with Mr. Don Engle when they stop, he will show them were the meter is located. If you have any questions, please call me.

cc: Terry Dunn, City Manager Marc Gerken, City Engineer

1400 E. Rivernew Ave



